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RIVER GREAT OUSE REF: EAN035  
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_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:  27 March 2025 – Until rescinded  
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:    St Ives Lock  
   W3W///Occupy.Shrunk.Cherished 
 __________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
Issue: St Ives lock is open  
 
Impact on navigation area: Not applicable.   
 
Report: St Ives Lock is now open. We have completed work to address some of the identified 
issues, but the remaining work will take time to implement fully, as we must ensure all necessary 
steps are carefully carried out. In the meantime, temporary measures have been put in place to 
allow the lock to reopen.  
  
We will be monitoring the lock’s operation closely to ensure it remains within the defined 
parameters. We are planning further work to address the remaining issues and will need to close 
the lock for approximately one week to dewater and complete repairs. This closure is likely to take 
place in June/July. Additional details will be provided as we prepare for this work. 
  
Action: Please follow the usual lock instructions.  If you experience a problem with standard 
operation, please call our team on 03708 506 506 
  
Please see our website for the latest updates 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 between 9am and 
5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Great Ouse Waterways team. 
 

Katherine Briscombe  
Waterways Manager  
10 March 2025 

 
 
 
 
Anglian Waterways does not provide rescue services.  If the matter pertains to lock operation, 
obstructions in channel, safety issues or speeding please contact us first. In the event of an 
emergency or distress please contact the emergency services in the first instance. Call 999 and 
advise what the emergency is. 

http://www.environment-agency.gov.uk/
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